
Fall Sailing: Fun-on-Fridays are officially over. We will be looking towards Sunday 

afternoons on a weather dependent schedule. Tentative schedule will be rigging 

and sailing about 3pm. We have 7 boats ready to sail on the dock, so there is room 

for everyone. RSVP Please. Daylight savings ends November 3rd, we will have 

some ideal fall sailing days between now and then. 

 

Last ‘Regatta’ of the season: Evie Engnoth and I sailed September 8th in Olympia. 

There were 14 boats including 5 Lidos. We sailed 4 races in very good wind and 

sunny skies. I hope we can get more sailing between our fleet and the Lidos in 

Olympia. 

 

Looking toward 2025: The exciting good news is our Don Kimball Regatta will also 

be our District 6 (PNW) Lido Championships. We will be in Port Orchard on 

Father’s Day weekend. Plan accordingly. 

 



Final Notes: To enhance communication, we now have a Google Groups for 

Lido14, Fleet 82 communication. We will continue to use the Facebook page and 

some text messaging, however not everyone has Facebook or an iPhone, I’ll risk 

saying everyone associated with Lidos has an email address. It’s Lido Fleet #82 - 

Tacoma 

 

Chuck Queen w/ Greg Greene 

Lido #3187   /     Lido #4525 


